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Hello from Blanche Sullivan

Hello there Katherine,
I hope you had an amazing Christmas and that your new year is off to a great start.

As you may know already know, | am serving on the Board of Regents for the Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber's
Leadership Program now and

| am one of the regents responsible for planning our State Government Day, which will take place March 8 & 9, 2016.

We would love to meet with Governor Haley sometime during our visit and | was hoping that you could assist me with this
endeavor.

Please advise at your earliest opportunity and thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Warmest regards,
Blanche
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